
 

 

 

WHAT A FESTIVE FINAL WEEK! Nativities, Crafts and Carols… 

      

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late       

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group Class Attendance % Minutes Late 

R Ash 96.25% 83 

R Oak 90.95% 262  

1 Cherry 86.41%  146 

1 Elm 92.05% 97 

2 Fir 94.50% 217  

2 Yew 96.00% 195 

3 Cedar 96.19% 156 

3 Hazel 93.52% 123 

4 Chestnut 99.55%  129 

4 Holly 88.84% 168 

5 Maple 95.65% 143 

5 Sycamore 92.11% 142 

6 Birch 88.17% 81 

6 Willow 95.50% 343  

Whole School 92.05% 2285  

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 
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th

 December 2019 

Attendance Matters

 

Which category do you fall into for Autumn? 

 

Children return on Monday 6
th

 January 

2020. The gate will open at 8.40am for 

children to enter classrooms.  Registration at 

8.55am. 

Don’t be late. 

A BIG WELL DONE to everyone who has  

100% attendance in the Autumn Term. 

37 children - Keep up the good work! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  … and even time for a Party with Father Christmas! 

              

  SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 

Calling all Nursery parents and Carers.  

Attending our Nursery does not automatically 

enrol you in Reception.   

Closing date Wednesday 15th January 2020    

 

SCHOOL BAGS 

Please be reminded that due to limited storage space 

in school 

please can children refrain from bringing in large back 

packs on a daily basis. 

Children have a locker that should be able to house 

their coat and bag.  It is dangerous when bags are left 

on the corridor and locker doors cannot close. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

  Thank you to St Columba’s for hosting our Carol 

Concert on Tuesday. 

 

Thank you to Miss Potter for all of her work in Maple this term. Mrs 

Burke will be working with Maple at the start of the New Year. 

Welcome to Ms Wigelsworth  

our new Learning Mentor.   

She is very much looking forward 

 to getting know our children and  

their families in the New Year. 

 

We love reading at Pinehurst.   Today we have been on board the BOOK BUS and bought new books 

for our class reading areas.  What a lovely Christmas treat! 

Over the Christmas Holidays we hope that you have some time to enjoy some special stories during 

the break from school or at bedtime.   Take some time to visit a local library or book shop and see 

what they have to offer. https://www.waterstones.com/bookshops/liverpool-one 

https://www.waterstones.com/bookshops/liverpool-one

